
   

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

Gathering of Returnees from Korea to be held on 2nd August 2019, 

at Rathnapura, SLBFE Training Center & the Regional Office 

 
EPS Center of HRD Korea in Sri Lanka is organizing a Gathering of Returnees which will be 
held in Rathnapura, SLBFE Training Center & the Regional Office, for people who returned 
after the completion of their employment in Korea under EPS System. 
 
All Sri Lankans returned from Korea after their successful employment, can be participated to 
this gathering and please be informed that your participation should be confirmed to EPS 
Center on or before 26th July 2019, by 03.00 p.m. on 0113 108045/ 0113 108051 or 
0112886945. You may able to confirm your participation by stating your name, ID Number and 
the address via below mentioned face book link. (On or before 26th of July 2019). 
 
If you are a returnee who have achieved success, you are mostly welcome to this program. 
 
The Director of EPS Center of HRD Korea in Sri Lanka will address you on that day and as 
returnees, you will be able to aware about the investment opportunities and the job 
opportunities where gained in Sri Lanka. Also, you are welcome to share your ideas and 
comments on upcoming events in the future. Therefore we expect your valuable participation 
and active cooperation in this gathering. 
 
 EPS Center of HRD Korea in Sri Lanka 

          No:171/4, 2nd Floor, Main Street, Battaramulla. 
 

 : Happy Returnees Sri Lanka  

<https://www.facebook.com/happyreturnees.srilanka.1> 

Date : 2019 August 02 
Time : 10.30 am 
Place :  Rathnapura SLBFE Training Center & the Regional Office (Vidyala Mawatha, New 

Town, Ratnapura.  +94 45 2224062 
 

https://www.facebook.com/happyreturnees.srilanka.1

